1. Imagine you are doing shopping for you to join form one in Nyabururu Girl's National school. Write a shopping list. (20mks.)			
6.1			
<u> </u>			
,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,,			

2. Comprehension (20mks.)

One evening, Kato went, on Malisa's order to a lonely place in the forest range .Malisa had told him he would meet a possible informer there. While he was waiting, three men grabbed him from behind. They then poured whisky all over him and down his throat and then hit him over the head. Then they took him into his car which had been crashed into a tree.

The police soon arrived and thought Kato had gotten drunk and lost control of his car. Also they found several files marked "Top Secret." in his car. Kato swore that he had never seen them before. The police found that Kato had deposited two million shillings in his bank account a few weeks before. Kato had known nothing of the money . However the bank said the money had arrived by post bearing Kato's signature. Nobody believed Kato's story. It appeared he had sold vital secrets for money and he was going to do so the night he had crashed. When he was asked by the police Malisa denied he had never told Kato to go to the forest. This is what Kato wanted to ask questions about now.

For a moment kato wanted to pull the trigger. He had never killed anyone in, but he found it difficult not to hate Malisa. Because of him, he had lost four years of his freedom. Because of him everybody thought he was a spy. Somehow, Kato got grip on himself. Perhaps it was because he knew Malisa was his only chance to prove he was innocent and knew if he killed him . he would lose that chance.

"Lets start from the beginning. Why did you send me to range forest that night? "Kato asked in a flat Voice.

"That was Tido's idea. I had nothing to do with it." Malisa answered.

And who is Tido?"" Kato demanded.

"He sells Government secrets to any interested person in the country." Malisa stared down at the flour for several minutes before he continued.

"He knew things about me. He said he would tell the police about those things if didn't help him."

There were a few more things Kato wanted to know now.

"Why did you involve me in all this?"

"The police suspected someone. We wanted them to believe that you were a spy. We knew they would if they found your dead body in a car after a crash, with all secrets in it." Malisa concluded.

NAMEC	/NO/	ADM NO	
	/ 1101111111111111111111111111111111111		•

-			
	ues	tin	ne
v	uvs	uv	11.3.
~			-+10

	Copy a sentence from the passage which shows that Malisa was kato's Se officer.)	(1mk.)
2	Why did Kato go to the forest?	(2mks)
3		(2mks.)
4. W	hat was found in Kato's crashed car?	(2mks.)
5. Nol	body believed Kato's story. Why?	(4mks.)
6. Fro	om your conclusion, what was Malisa's real intension of sending Kato to to (3	the forest? mks.)

	neanings of the underlined v	vords as used in the passage.	(6 mks.)
a) (Grabbed.		
MADAGG			
,,,,,,,			
b) <i>A</i>	Apparently.		
			1.5
*****			×1×1×1×1×1×1×1×1×1×1×1×1×1×1×1×1×1×1×1
*****	***************************************		
c) I	n cold blood.		
c) li 			
RAL SKII	LLS. (30mks.)		
RAL SKII	LLS. (30mks.) owing table with words with	th the indicated sound in eac	
RAL SKII	LLS. (30mks.) owing table with words with	th the indicated sound in eac	
RAL SKII	LLS. (30mks.) owing table with words with high sign of the control of the contro	th the indicated sound in eac	
RAL SKII	LLS. (30mks.) Owing table with words with high sign of the control of the contro	th the indicated sound in each	
RAL SKII	LLS. (30mks.) owing table with words with high sign of the control of the contro	th the indicated sound in eac	
RAL SKII	LLS. (30mks.) Owing table with words with high sign of the control of the contro	th the indicated sound in each	

NAMEC/NO	ADWI NO
e) State five types of narratives.	(5mks)
	· · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · · ·
	····

d) State five short forms in oral literature.	(5mks)
e). Underline silent letters in the words below.	(4mks)
i) Shepherd	
ii) Rendezvous	
iii) Epistle	
iv) Depot	

4. **GRAMMAR. 30 MKS**

a) Underline pron	ouns in the following sentences.	(5mks.)
i). Jane did the	e work herself.	
ii). James inv	ited him.	
iii) You asked	me to come.	
(iv) This land	is ours.	
b) Use <u>a/an</u> to fi	ll the following blank spaces where appropriate	(5mks.)
i)	university will be in Kisii soon.	
ii) She is	honest girl.	
iii)	elephant is the biggest animal on land.	
iv) The teach	ner said that water is essential for life.	
v)	cat was seen enter the house.	
c. Fill the followi	ing blanks with a collective noun in each sentence.	(5mks.)
i) A	of flowers was presented to the president.	
ii) A	of singers was at the funeral.	
iii) A	of cars escorted the president.	
iv) A	of people gathered around the accident scene.	
v) A	of whales is in the ocean.	
d) Form the plura	ls of the following nouns.	(5mks.)
i) Ox		
ii) Furniture		
iii) Information		
iv) Mouse		

NAMEC/NOC/NO	ADM NO
v) Child	
e) Change the following sentences into plural.	(10mks.)
i) The lady has come.	
11) The thief was arrested.	
iii)There is an oasis in the desert.	
iv) The table got broken.	
v) The sheep was slaughtered.	